
   
 

 
UNIFIED FIRE SERVICE AREA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN THAT THE UNIFIED FIRE SERVICE AREA BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
VOTED ON JUNE 19, 2018 TO CANCEL THE JULY 17, 2018 BOARD MEETING 

 SCHEDULED TO MEET AT UFA EOC LOCATED AT 3380 SOUTH 900 WEST, SALT LAKE CITY, UT   84119 
  

 
 

The next Board meeting will be held on August 21, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at  
UFA EOC located at 3380 South 900 West, Salt Lake City, UT   84119 

 
 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN ALL UFSA MEETINGS.  
 In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, UFSA will make reasonable accommodation for participation in 
the meetings. Please call the clerk at least three workings days prior to the meeting at 801-743-7220. Motions relating to any of 

the foregoing, including final action, may be taken at the meeting. This meeting may be held telephonically/electronically to 
allow a member of the UFSA Board to participate. This agenda is subject to change with a minimum 24-hour notice. 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF POSTING  
The undersigned, does hereby certify that the above agenda notice was posted on this 6th day of June 2018 on the UFSA bulletin boards, the UFSA website 

http://unifiedfireservicearea.com , posted on the Utah State Public Notice website http://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html and was emailed to at least one newspaper 
of general circulation with the jurisdiction of the public body.  

 
Michelle Roper, UFSA Board Clerk 
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